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We are pleased to announce the launch of new and revised pension calculators on the office website!  
The revised calculators were reconfigured enhance the customer experience and incorporate many legislative 
changes. Take a moment to check out the new functionality!   
 
 

https://open.omb.delaware.gov/calculators/ 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact our office at 302-739-4208 with any questions.   
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